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Lathrop GPM Relocates Los Angeles Office

September 14, 2020

LOS ANGELES — Lathrop GPM is pleased to announce the firm's Los Angeles office has relocated to 2049

Century Park East, Suite 3500S in Century City — a short distance from the previous office, also on

Century Park East.

The firm's Los Angeles office has experienced exponential growth since its reboot in October 2017 with the

hiring of two partners. In the nearly three years since, the office has grown to 15 attorneys and one

paralegal. The needs of this strategic growth sparked conversations more than a year ago on finding a new

home.

"We are excited about the continuing growth of our Los Angeles office, a critical market for Lathrop GPM.

We have an exceptional group of lawyers in L.A. who reflect our firm's commitment to providing superior

service and value to clients," said Cameron Garrison, Managing Partner at Lathrop GPM. "Outgrowing

office space is a good problem to have, and we're pleased to have found new space that meets the needs of

our clients and lawyers and which provides us with room to grow over time."

"We are delighted to see this year-long project come to fruition, and we look forward to one day welcoming

clients into this new space, which was curated with them in mind," said Nancy Sher Cohen, Partner in

Charge of the firm's Los Angeles office.

Working with clients in a variety of industries, the Los Angeles attorneys at Lathrop GPM have an

impressive resume of successes in the areas of insurance recovery and counseling, intellectual property

litigation, toxic and mass tort litigation, business litigation, and labor and employment.

To reach the Los Angeles office, contact Nancy Sher Cohen at 310-789-4600 or nancy.cohen@lathropgpm.

com.


